
 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day Thursday 17th July 

The School Council have decided to organise a non-
uniform day to raise money for the RSPCA and NSPCC.  

Children can wear any non-uniform for the day for 
a donation of £1. If you can’t afford to give £1, anything 
you can give would be appreciated.  

You can donate more if you wish! 

 


